
 

Rabbits- Home Learning W/C 18/05/20 

        Dear Rabbits, 
                      I hope you have all had a good week. I have really enjoyed 

this last week as I have been talking to lots of you and your families. It is 

really good to hear that you are all safe and well and to hear about all of 

the exciting things that you have been doing at home. Some of you have 

been growing your own vegetables and plants, whilst others of you have 

been baking and making lots of creative things too. I know that lots of you 

have been working on Purple Mash and doing activities on the homework 

menu as well as working and playing in the garden, which is good to hear. 

You have inspired Mr Trickey to want to grow his own vegetables in the 

garden too.  

Also (as we are all learning new skills at home) my new skill this week has 

been to become the family hairdresser. We bought some clippers from 

Tesco a few weeks ago and I have shaved the back of Mark, Luke and 

Harry’s hair and then blended it in with scissors. All went well until the 

battery died half way through Luke’s haircut. Luckily we are all at home 

and didn’t see anyone while we waited for the battery to recharge! Phew! 

After talking to you this week, I know that lots of you are missing your 

friends, so although I know you can’t see each other, I thought at least 

you can share your pictures of you and your families on the picture board 

on Purple Mash. Please write messages through Purple Mash and I will 

write back to you, I love to hear from you all. 

Keep fit and healthy doing your daily exercises and keep helping your 

grown-ups around the house too. My 3 have been taking it in turns to cook- 

all good life skills. Harry made a delicious chicken stir fry this week, Luke 

cooked on the BBQ, with the weather being so nice and Millie loves making 

pies and lots of puddings and cakes. This week it was banana bread! It was 

yummy! However, Millie’s cooking does not last long in our house, sometimes 

it is even eaten before it has cooled.  

Take care Rabbits and stay safe. I hope to see you very soon. 

Love from Mrs Trickey. X 

Please contact us on, info@hackwood.theharmonytrust.org  
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Phonics/ Reading/ Writing Maths 
Can you write out a recipe for your favourite cake/ 

or biscuit 

• You need to write down a list of 

ingredients.   

• Write what you need to do to make it. 

• How long do you need to cook it for? 

• Best bit- write what it tastes like? Use lots 

of descriptive words. 

                  
Phonics Lessons available daily 
Letters and sounds for home and schools 

Nursery children look at Phase 1 and 2 

Reception Children look at Phase 2/3 and 

Can you make your own Birds cake shop? 

Can you draw and make your own pretend 

cakes, biscuits and bread? 

How much do they cost? 

Can your family come and buy things from 

your shop? 

Remember to give change. 

Remember to use lots of good maths 

language. 

How much does that cost?  

Does that cost more or less?  

How much does it cost altogether? 

How much change do you need?  

Can you count using 1 pence, 2 pence, 5 pence 

and 10 pence coins.  

Can you count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s? 

 

Can you follow your recipe and weigh out your 

ingredients? 

Look carefully at the scales. 

Follow your recipe and make your favourite 

cake or biscuits. Then just enjoy! 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/joinin/numberblocks

-help-your-child-with-maths 

Topmarks maths- 3-5 years 

Reading Keep practising your reading. You can read 

on line or read some of your favourite stories. Keep 

practising those tricky words so you don’t forget 

them. Remember only to blend the unknown words. 
www.highfrequencywords.org  

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-l-4541-100-h 

www.cbbeebiesbedtimestories       

Can you make your own collage in the garden? 

Use, leaves, grass, petals, twigs to make your own 

picture. You can make you own pretend birds nest 

with all of the mowed grass.  

Or can you go on a sound walk around your house? 

Can you hear the birds more now there is less 

traffic? 

Can you learn another new skill this week?  

How are you doing with your new skills? I’m 

not going to suggest cutting your families 

hair like me. But you can comb your own hair 

and get yourself washed, dressed and ready. 

Clean those teeth carefully. 

                Independence skills 

I hope you are helping your grown-ups keep 

your home tidy. It’s lots of work with you all 

being at home. Can you set the table for 

lunch and dinner? 

Can you help tidy up the garden or match the 

socks?- I know this would help me in our 

house as we only ever seem to have odd socks 

in the Trickey household! 

 

Remember Purple Mash too. 

I’ve put on 3 new activities this week. 

 1.   IT Coding- Help the knight guard the castle. 

 2.   Bubble number bonds  

 3.   Be creative and make your own robot, you can 

write all about it too.  

Most of all please just have fun, stay safe and do 

what you can. You can send me messages on purple 

mash and I can write back. I really look forward to 

hearing from you. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/joinin/numberblocks-help-your-child-with-maths
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/joinin/numberblocks-help-your-child-with-maths
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-l-4541-100-h
http://www.cbbeebiesbedtimestories/

